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Innovative Association Welcomes Saint Arseny Institute 
Makes Orthodox Christian Theological Education Possible in English 

 
 
WINNIPEG—The University of Winnipeg’s Faculty of Theology today officially acknowledged an 
educational agreement with Saint Arseny Institute. This new and innovative program is designed to 
make Orthodox Christian theological education possible in the English language. 
 
His Grace Bishop Seraphim (Archdiocese of Canada, Orthodox Church in America) and President 
Lloyd Axworthy of The University of Winnipeg, along with Rev. Dr. James Christie, Dean of the 
University’s Faculty of Theology, participated at the official signing ceremony. The documents 
welcomed St Arseny Institute as an active member of the Winnipeg Theological Cooperative, which 
includes several other local theological schools and programs.  The cooperative offers a lively variety 
of graduate courses and educational opportunities for adults.   
 
This new association opens an exciting new chapter in the life of the theological cooperative, 
enhancing the lives of countless instructors, students, and making available more robust scholarly and 
library resources. 
 
 
Located in the heart of downtown, The University of Winnipeg is a compact, diverse, multicultural academic 
community committed to access and excellence. Home to more than 9,200 full- and part-time students, 
UWinnipeg has been ranked by our graduates in the Top Ten of all Canadian universities when asked about 
their “Entire Educational Experience” (Maclean’s Graduate Survey, June 2006). The Globe & Mail 2005 
Report Card gives The University of Winnipeg an overall ‘A’ grade in the areas of teaching quality, class sizes, 
faculty-student interaction, and the availability of faculty outside classroom hours. Find out why. Visit 
www.uwinnipeg.ca 
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Katherine Unruh, Director of Communications 
The University of Winnipeg 
T: 204.786.9872   k.unruh@uwinnipeg.ca 


